Superintendent of Schools Vacancy Announcement
Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools
Prior Lake, Minnesota

The Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools Board of Education seeks a superintendent to begin July 1, 2022. This
is an exciting and unique opportunity to lead one of the top school districts in Minnesota, serving students
from communities located a short distance from the Twin Cities. Its current superintendent, Dr. Teri Staloch
will leave the school district in June after a seven-year tenure to pursue a new opportunity in the private
sector.

Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools serves over 8,850 students in 15 different school settings. Students are
drawn from the communities of Prior Lake, Savage, Credit River, and the Townships of Spring Lake, Sand
Creek, and Cedar Lake. Prior Lake High School boasts a graduation rate of 98%, and 82% of those
graduates matriculate to a two- or four-year college or university.

The community embraces the school district’s mission to “....educate all learners to reach their full potential
as contributing and productive members of our ever-changing global community.” Prior Lake-Savage Area
Schools is committed to providing equitable student opportunities through personalized learning and student
engagement.

Guided by its strategic plan, the school district has a clear focus on how best to serve its students and
communities. Local and state funding is augmented by the Laker Educational Foundation that provides
additional financial support for creative and innovative educational programs and initiatives.

Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools is one of the few school districts in the country to be recognized by the U.S.
Department of Education with a Green Ribbon Sustainability Award.

The ideal candidate will have a strong record of accomplishments as an instructional leader, with
outstanding communications skills, a collaborative philosophy, and the ability to engage with all
stakeholders to improve student learning.

This will be a “Rolling Search” with applications being screened upon submission until the position is
filled. Qualified candidates are encouraged to apply as soon as possible.

To apply, please go to www.bwpassociates.com and complete an online Applicant Data form and submit
a resume, letter of interest, 3 up-to-date reference letters, copies of transcripts, and proof of appropriate
licensure or eligibility licensure in Minnesota.

For additional information, contact BWP search consultants:
Steve Griesbach 708.822.8706
Anne Noland 630.624.3336
Phil Ehrhardt 630.514.7003
Jane Berenz 952.2701728

BWP & Associates, Ltd., 872 S. Milwaukee Avenue #221, Libertyville, IL 60048


http://www.bwpassociates.com/

